
 
 

 

 
CITY OF SAN DIEGO 

RESILIENCY ADVISORY BOARD 
  

  

DATE:  July 17, 2025   

TO:  Resiliency Advisory Board members  

FROM:  Julia Chase, Resiliency Advisory Board Staff Liaison 

SUBJECT: Resiliency Advisory Board - ADJOURNED 

 

 

The Resiliency Advisory Board meeting scheduled for Thursday, July 17, 2025, at 1:00 
p.m. has been adjourned. The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on 
September 18, 2025 at 1:00 pm. 

For further information please contact Julia Chase, Chief Resilience Officer and 
Resiliency Advisory Board staff liaison at ChaseJ@sandiego.gov.  

 

 

 

 


